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Scooters and Bikes 
It is great to see so many children coming to school on their scooters and bikes.  We have 
2 bike racks in school, one by the playground and one at the bottom of the school car 
park which is also covered.  In addition we have a scooter rack at the front of the school 
by the school office windows.  I have noticed that many of the bikes are not locked and in 
fact not even put in the racks but thrown on the ground.  I will be reminding the children 
in school about the need to lock bicycles and to store bikes and scooters safely.  Scooters 
and bikes are not allowed to be ridden anywhere on the school site - which includes all 
the paths and the playground.  A parent was hit by a child on a scooter last week and I 
noticed yesterday while I was in a meeting, a child at great speed on their scooter on the 
paths between school and pre school. The hill gives a scooter a great deal of speed and if 
someone had been in the way there would have been a very nasty accident! 
 
Friends of the school 
Every event held in school is for the children and families and either to have fun or raise 
money for the children in school (sometimes an event can be fun and raise money!) If 
you would like to know more, why not join us at our next meeting at school Tuesday 1st  
May at 7.30pm.  If you cannot make it but would be happy to help at our next event- 
SCHOOL FAMILY DISCO MAY 18th , please leave you name at the office or email Laura 
directly laurapurran@hotmail.com or via the Friends email 
friends@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Summer term class assemblies 
Class assemblies are on a Friday morning at 9.05am. 
11th May Puma class 

18th May  Kittens class 
15th June Cubs class 

22nd June Bobcats class 
Tuesday 17th July Year 6 leavers assembly at 2pm 

Don’t forget you are welcome to stay to go into class after the assembly and look at your 
child’s work. 
 
Next 2 week’s event 
Friday 27th April   Ocelots Class Assembly 9.05am 
Tuesday 1st May   Friends’ of the School committee meeting at 7.30pm 
Wednesday 9th May  Coffee and a chance to discuss Sibling Rivalry with Early     

Intervention Family Worker Jane Rogers 2-3pm 
                                                         Forest Owl visiting Year 3 
Thursday 10th May                       Class Photographs 
Friday 11th May Puma class assembly 9.05am 
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